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Ref. PPCC/RL/CEO/1025/°20
February 17, 2020

Hon. J. Nanborlor F. Singbeh, Sr.
SECRETARY

The Liberian Senate

Republic of Liberia

Dear Hon. Singbeh:

Subject: REQUEST FOR NO OBJECTION TO AWARD FRAMEWORK CONTRACT TO AMINATA AND
SONS INCORPORATED FOR THE SUPPLY AND DELIVERY OF MIXED PETROLEUM
PRODUCTS.

We present our compliments and wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter which sought the approval of
the Commission for the Liberian Senate to award framework contracts to Aminata and Sons Incorporated
(Lot #1- Gasoline Coupon) and (Lot #2 — Diesel Coupon) for the supply and delivery of petroleum products
at the unit prices of US$3.21 and US$3.80 respectively.

After a thorough review of your request, the Commission renders “no objection” for the Liberia Senate to
award contract to Aminata and Sons Incorporated as the most responsive bidder for the procurement of the
goods and services as indicated above, consistence with Section 51 (2) of the PPCA, 2010, and thus advises
the Liberian Senate to kindly work within the approved budget of seven hundred ninety-three thousand
three hundred sixty-nine United States Dollars (USS$793,369.00).

Kindly be reminded that all contracts which cumulative annual value exceeds the threshold of
US$250,000.00 must be signed by the Minister responsible for Finance and attested to by the Minister
responsible for Justice.

The Public Procurement and Concessions Commission admonishes and deems it a priority that you remain,
primarily, in compliance with the PPCA, 2010, as we jointly aspire to achieve Transparency,
Accountability, Faimess, Equality and ultimately public confidence in our procurement and concessions
processes.

Best regards.

Regulating and Monitoring Compliance with the Public Procurement and Concession Act of Liberia




